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The second annual business meeting of the New England Agricultural

Economic Council was called to order at 9:10 A.M., June 28, 1957 by Secretary

I. F. Fellows in the absence of Chairman Bevin.

The minutes of the meeting of June 28, 29, 1956 were read and adopted.

The minutes of the interim Executive Committee meeting were read and

adopted.

The financial report of the Secretary-Treasurer and the report of the

Special Auditing Committee were accepted.

The Nominating Committee presented the names of George Bond and George

Westcott as candidates for Chairman. Bond was elected.

The names of Dick Saunders and Bob Sinclair were presented as candidates

for Secretary-Treasurer. Saunders was elected.

A motion instructing the Secretary to express the thanks of the Council

to the Charles M. Cox Co. for their support of the meeting was approved.

A motion instructing the Secretary to express the appreciation of the

Council to Dean Young for the use of the facilities at the University of Connec-

ticut was approved.

The meeting adjourned at 9:40 A.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Secretary Pro Tern


